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This moratorium is absolutely necessary here in Oregon. CAFO's pollute the air, 

water and soil, cause distress to animals, and encourage discrimination against 

smaller rural farmers because of high fees for permits, butchering, and other services 

that only large operations can pay. Let's get back to local economies run by local 

farmers who care about their land and animals. And as for consumers, of which I am 

one, I definitely prefer healthily raised local meat. 


